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Doug McDowell

From: Emily Pierce <EPierce@RTLAW.com>

Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 12:22 PM

To: Doug McDowell; Taco Pope

Cc: Michael Mullin; Susan Gilbert; Tony Robbins (TRobbins@prosserinc.com)

Subject: CPA 18-003 & R18-003 (Concourse Crossing)

Taco & Doug, 

 

On behalf of the applicant for the above two referenced applications, I hereby request that the items be deferred until 

the March 25, 2019 Board of County Commissioners meeting.  As you are aware, the County has requested, and the 

applicant has agreed, to defer these items until such time as the County adopts Proportionate Share/Payment-in-Lieu 

legislation.  It is the applicant’s desire to have the above two items on the same agenda as the Proportionate Share 

legislation. 

 

If the Proportionate Share legislation is delayed beyond the March 25, 2019 meeting, I will reach back out to you to 

coordinate an additional deferral. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Emily  

 

Emily Pierce | Shareholder  
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email is from the law firm of Rogers Towers, P.A. (“Rogers Towers”) and the information in this 

email and all attachments to this email (the “Information”) are intended solely for the intended recipient(s).  The Information may 

be legally privileged and confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or you believe that you have received this email in error, 

please notify the sender immediately, delete the email from your computer, and do not review, use, disseminate, distribute or copy 

this email or the Information.  Please also take the necessary steps to permanently remove any copies of the Information from your 

system and do not retain any copies, whether in electronic or physical form or otherwise. If you are not an existing client of Rogers 

Towers, do not construe anything in this email to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Rogers Towers unless the 

email contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to Rogers Towers in reply that you consider 

confidential. 
Thank you.  

  


